
 

CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 18 OF THE 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC HEARING) 

For consideration by the Council 
of the City of Vaughan 

on May 14, 2019 

 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) met at 7:06 p.m., on May 7, 2019. 
 
Present: Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor 

Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco, Chair 
Regional Councillor Gino Rosati 
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate 
Councillor Alan Shefman 

 
The following items were dealt with: 

1. EDWARD LETICHEVER OFFICIAL PLAN AMENDMENT FILE 
OP.13.007 ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT FILE Z.13.019 VICINITY OF 
DUFFERIN STREET AND CENTRE STREET 

The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) recommends: 

1) That the recommendation contained in the following report of 
the Deputy City Manager, Planning and Growth Management, 
dated May 7, 2019, be approved;  

2) That communication C1, from Mr. Mario G. Racco, Brownridge 
Ratepayers Association, dated May 1, 2019, be received; and 

3) That the coloured rendering submitted by the applicant, be 
received. 

Recommendations 

1. THAT the Public Hearing report for Official Plan and Zoning By-law 
Amendment Files OP.13.007 and Z.13.019 (Edward Letichever) BE 
RECEIVED; and that any issues identified be addressed by the 
Development Planning Department in a comprehensive report to 
the Committee of the Whole. 

2. DANIEL GLUZBERG ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT FILE Z.19.001 
SITE DEVELOPMENT FILE DA.19.008 1238 CENTRE STREET 
VICINITY OF CENTRE STREET AND VAUGHAN BOULEVARD 

The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) recommends approval 
of the recommendation contained in the following report of the 



REPORT NO. 18 OF THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
(PUBLIC HEARING) 

FOR CONSIDERATION BY COUNCIL, MAY 14, 2019 

 
 

Deputy City Manager, Planning and Growth Management, dated May 
7, 2019:  

Recommendations 

1. THAT the Public Hearing report for Zoning By-law Amendment File 
Z.19.001 (Daniel Gluzberg) BE RECEIVED; and, that any issues 
identified be addressed by the Vaughan Development Planning 
Department in a comprehensive report to the Committee of the 
Whole. 

  

The meeting adjourned at 7:13 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco, Chair 


